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General Announcement
Reminder: school policies and procedures
Students--these are reminders for school rules:

4th floor: is off limits unless you are with a teacher in the room.
Dress Code:  no midriff, tube tops, or clothes that show undergarments.  If a jacket is worn over one
of these tops, the jacket must be zipped up.  No weapons, contraband items, or profanity allowed on
any clothing.
Stairways:  sitting in the stairways is not allowed, stairways are considered off limits
Ball playing:  is only allowed in open areas that do not put people passing by at risk.  No ball playing
allowed in open courtyards in the buildings.
Thank you for following school rules and making PCHS a safe and positive place to be!

Litter
Litter is becoming a problem again on campus.  Please show your appreciation of the lunch that is
being provided to you at no cost and throw away all trash at the nearest rubbish can.  Green warning
signs will be placed around campus starting today.  If the littering does not improve, certains areas
will be considered off limits.  Please do your part to keep OUR campus clean--thank you.

PCHS Student Planners for Sale
There are still about 125 planners available for sale. The planner includes PCHS information and is a
great planning and organizational tool. If interested, you may purchase a planner at the registrar's
office during non-class time.

Student Government
Halloween Costume Contest
Come to The Mike and enter our Halloween Costume contest at lunch on Friday. Categories are
Scariest, group, and best incorporation of your face mask.  Make sure all costumes are in dress code.

Halloween Trick or Treat Drive Thru Event
Attention Chargers!  Participate in our Trick or Treat Drive Thru event on Friday from 3:30-6:30 pm.
Come dressed up and receive treats from our clubs and classes.



Charlie the Charger
If you would like to be Charlie the Charger, come to B201 and sign up.

Homecoming 2021
Attention Chargers!  Are you ready for Homecoming 2021?  If you want to be part of our activities and
attend our assemblies, you must show your vaccination card to our Health Aide at the office.

College and Career
FAFSA NIGHT on Oct. 28th
We will be having a FAFSA Night on Thursday, October 28th at 6pm in the Library! Come get
information and help fill out your FAFSA! Reserve your spot on the google form Mrs. Murata sent out!

College Speakers for this week
All speakers are after school. For the links, please go to the PCHS website and visit the college
corner OR check your pchigh email
10/27        3:00 p.m.        UH Hilo
10/27        4:00 p.m.        Pacific University Oregon
10/28        3:00 p.m.        UH West O'ahu

College and Career
Online Tickets Now Being Sold
All spectators wanting to attend PCHS paid sporting events will need to purchase online tickets from
TICKET SPICKET.  This would include volleyball, football, basketball and post season events. Please
make sure the ticket holder brings a vaccination card and photo ID to enter these games.

Clubs
Pacific Islands Performing Arts Dancers
Pacific Isle Dance Performers and newly joining people, practice begins this quarter on Tuesday,
Wednesday, Thursday after school by the trees (between locker room and F building). Tahitian and
hula, see Hakaheirangi and Samoan see Sile.  Practicing for upcoming performance, the week of Nov
29-Dec 3. Mahalo!


